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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 
TO:   ALL BIDDERS OF RECORD 
 
PROJECT:   REGION 7 HEADQUARTERS BOILER REPLACEMENT 
 
FWP PROJECT #:  7219133 
 
DATE:   October 6, 2022  
 
FROM:  JEFFREY A. GRUIZENGA, PE  
 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the 
Proposal Form and on the Bid Envelope.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to 
disqualification.   
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents.  Clarification and/or 
modifications area as follows:  
 
General: 

1. All bids need to be received in Helena before the official time of bid. 
2. FWP is recommending contractors do NOT send bids by USPS, but rather UPS 

or Fed Ex. 
3. Official award letter should be provided to successful contractor within 7 working 

days of bid opening. 
4. No test and balance is required. 
5. Balance valves on boiler in the detail is required but reuse of existing device is 

allowed. 
 
Specification:   

1. Section 15510 2.2.A Clarification:  Performance listed in this section is incorrect 
for this project.  The correct boiler performance is listed on the drawings in the 
equipment schedule. See Sheet ME3.1 for correct information. 

2. Section 15900 Energy Management and Control System Clarification:  The 
current building temperature control contractor is not ATS as listed in the 
specification but Electro Controls, Billings 406.252.9975  
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Pre-Bid Walk Through Attendees 
 

Jeff Gruizenga Con’eer Engineering, Inc. jeffg@coneer.com  

Tom Mannatt Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks tmannatt@mt.gov  
Kirk Linebach Allied Plumbing alliedpb@gmail.com  
Eddie Pulecio MC Electric Mcelectric59301@gmail.com  
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